
 

 

 

 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

 

The proposed project “TITAGARH PROJECT” situated at premises no. 81, Nilgunj Road, Mouza – 

Basudebpur, J.L. No. 2, R.S. No. 13, Touzi No. 6, 63, 1510, Ward No. 24,under Kamarhati 

Municipality, Holding No. 135, R.S. Dag No. 98, Khatian No. 133, P.S. – Belgharia, District – North 24 

Parganas is below the required height and distance limit.  

Thus, NOC from Airport Authority of India (AAI) is not required for the project. 

 

 

For TITAGARH PROJECTS PRIVATE LIMITED 

 
Director 
 

 


